
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 G-MW took procession of the Hipwell Road construction site in December 
2012. 

 
 Cultural heritage inductions for the G-MW work crew and other sub-

contractors were completed prior to Christmas. The inductions are 
conducted by the Project’s cultural heritage advisor from SKM and 
representatives from Yorta Yorta Nation Aboriginal Corporation. Yorta Yorta 
is the Registered Aboriginal Party for the Hipwell Road construction area.  

 
 Work commenced on the relocation of the Telstra Cable at Hipwell Road. 

 
 Sheet pile driving also commenced prior to Christmas. Sheet pile driving is 

expected to recommence in February 2013. 
 

 G-MW will be re-mobilising to site in the week of 14th January 2013 following 
the Christmas break.  

 
Photo 1: Contractors working to relocate the Telstra cable in December 
2012. 
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Photo 2: Construction crews taking part in a cultural heritage induction in 
December 2012. 
 

 
Photo3: Construction crews mobilising to site in December 2012. 
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